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January 23, 2024 

SUBJECT: Committee Assignments 

Every January the Board chooses a new vice-chair and often takes the opportunity to revisit 
committee assignments at that time as well.  Attached please find a list of committees that have 
a requirement for commissioner participation.  This is not an exhaustive list of all committees 
commissioners have expressed interested in attending, only those that require commissioner 
representation. 

There are two committees that are assigned to the chair and vice-chair.  The new vice-chair will 
now be participating in the Internal Audit Oversight Committee and the Audit Committee.  The 
attached committee list has been updated to reflect that change.   

Should the Board decide to make any further changes, staff will update this list and contact the 
appropriate agencies/departments to formalize the change in assignments.   
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